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22nd November 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We want to go ahead with the Christmas Fair on Friday 26th November but obviously we 
cannot ignore what is going on in our communities in respect to COVID-19. 

 
I am writing to ask for your continued support and would like to request as a precautionary 

measure, as many of you as possible, take a lateral flow test on Thursday night or Friday 
morning. This will help to identify anyone who may be asymptomatically carrying the virus 
and will therefore help to keep all of us safe. 
 
Please be aware that we not asking to see the evidence of any tests, this is a request for our 

safety, and I trust that you help with this where you can. 
 

We really have come through so much together and I'm incredibly grateful for all the 
continued and consistent support throughout all of this. 
 

As always, if you need us, you know where we are. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Michelle Farr 
Headteacher 
The Forest School 
 

 


